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NOTICES: 

PRE-REGISTRATION ... 

WILLIAMSBURG VA 
INTERNSHIP: 

XIII, 28 

Seminary Wives Large Group Meeting, Bethea Room, 
Appleby Hall. Anne Neil, speaker. Free child care at 
Wake Forest Baptist Church. Come join us! 

World Mission Fellowship Prayer Breakfast. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Missionary Day. James Hamblen, Director of 
Missions, Winston-Salem, NC. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Conference Room. 

Dr. Richard Gi2.Yie6, Pastor, Wake Forest Baptist Church, 
Winston-Sale ~- c: 

itID 
Chapel: D o~Scoggin, Emeritus Professor of Hebrew 
and Old Te . 

i" 
World Mission Fellowship. Mackie Commons Room. 
South Carolina Club. Cafeteria. Dr. Sam Balentine, 

speaker. 
Friends of Missions organizational meeting. Adams 

Auditorium. 

Supervised Ministry Orientation Meeting for students 
pre-registering for fall. Appleby 205. 

for summer and fall semesters will be held in the 
Registrar's office through April 30. 

I 

Williamsburg Baptist Chur~J has an opening for a 2 year 
internship (pastoral/educational) beginning 9/1/86. 
See Phyllis Jackson in FIM for information. 

CHAPLAINS FELLOWSHIP ... spring banquet will b~- held. Friday, April 25, 7:00 PM 
at the Plantation Inn. $8.00/person for the 

all-you-can-eat buffet. Guest speaker will be Commander Horace Ham, U.S. Navy 
Chaplain Corps. Everyone interested is invited. This is the last meeting of 
the semester. 

COOKBOOK IS COMING ... SEMINARY WIVES!! 

OOPS!! Dr. Culpepper would like to see the student who 
contacted him 2 or 3 weeks ago concerning the 

possibility of renting his house wnile he is on sabbatical leave. He has 
forgotten your name and phone numb~r. Please call him at 556-4570. 

SPECIAL WORKSHOP: "Our Violent Society ... Taking Action," a workshop 
'.. ( to be held on Saturday, April 19 from 9 AM - 1 PM in 

Appleby Hall, is for ministers, laypersons and all concerned citizens. It will 
orient participants to the violence in our society with emphasis on child and 
spouse abuse. Seminars will focus on awareness raising, counseling, and 
aspects of our culture that promote domestic violence. No registration/no 
fee. Child care is available. Sponsored by Dr. Barnes' Ethics Class. 



PLANT SERVICES 
SUMMER JOBS: 

applications on 
applications by 
number. 
r . , •. , ., 
' . .. U-••"-

Plant Services will be adding personnel to its work 
crews for the summer months. Interested persons should 

contact Plant Services for applications. Persons with 
file and interested in summer employment can reactivate their 
calling Plant Services and leaving their name and telephone 

The Library will stay open one hour later (11:30 PM) 
for exam studying -on the following dates: April 29-30, 

May 1, May 5-7. During those evenings regular check-out privileges will end at 
10:30 PM but Reserve items may be checked out until 11:15 PM. The Library will 
close on Thursday, May 8 at 10:30 PM and on Friday, May 9 at 4:30 PM. 

WASHINGTON DC 
INTERNSHIP ... 

DOROTHEA DIX 
INTERNSHIP: 

at First Baptist Church, as Minister of Outreach. 
Supervised Ministry is a pre-requisite. Interviews 
will be held on Thurs., May 1. Sign up in FIM. 

Two internships at Dix Hospital, Raleigh, will be 
offered this fall and spring through Concurrent 
Internship M4720-21. Chaplain Carlisle Franks will be 

on campus Friday, April 25 to interview interested students. Supervised 
Ministry is a pre-requisite. See FIM for an appointment and information. 

INTER-LIBRARY LOANS: 

PHT's and PWT's ... 

ASSOCIATE CAMPUS 
MINISTER POSITION: 

No requests for Inter-Library loans will be accepted 
or processed during the month of May. 

must be ordered at the Business Office by May 1. Cost 
is $1. 75 each. 

Sam Carothers, Meredith College, will be on campus 
April 24 to interview ·interested students for an 
Associate Campus Minister position (female preferred). 

This would 
would need 
interviews 

begin mid-August and go through mid-May. 10-12 hours per week. You 
to provide your own housing. $2,000/stipend. Sign up for 
in FIM. 

CHECK-OUTS DURING MAY: All library materials will be due May 8 in order for 
records to be cleared for graduation and to prepare for 

inventory. Students who are enrolled for an inter-term course will be allowed 
to check out books for those courses only. Otherwise, there will be no 
check-outs between May 8-16. Regular check out will resume May 27. 

· RALEIGH INTERNSHIP: Millbrook Baptist Church is offering a Christian 
Social Ministries internship for the fall and spring, 

1986-87. Supervised Ministry is a prerequisite. If interested, call Dr. Bill 
Puckett, Pastor, to arrange an appointment at 876-1519. 

RETURNING STUDENTS: Remember to pay your P.O. Box rent for the summer 
before leaving campus this semester. Also remember to 

complete a forwarding card in the Soda Shop if you would like to have your 
campus mail forwarded to you during the summer months. 

BOOK SALE: Baptist Book Store will have a book sale on Tuesday 
April 29 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM on the lawn in front 

of Mackie Hall. Great books, great buys! Corne on by. 

LIBRARY CLOSING: The Library will be closed May 19-23 for annual 
inventory and on Monday, May 26 for Memorial Day. The 

Library will re-open on Tuesday, May 27. Hours that the Library will be open 
between sessions are posted on the front door of the Library. 

CARSON NEWMAN 
INTERNSHIP: 

interview time. 

Jim Wilson, Campus Minister, CNC, will be on campus 
April 29 to interview students for an internship. 
See Phyllis• Jackson in FIM for more information and an 

MOVIES: On Friday, May 2 at 9:30 AM, the Child Care Center 
will be watching 2 Dr. Seuss movies in the library 

auditorium. All students are invited to come watch for a study break. "The 
Cat In the Hat" and "The Zax" will be shown. Total time: 1/2 hour. 

C:HILD CARE 
CENTER REGISTRATION: 

Classes are filling up at Ruby Reid Child Care Center. 
If you wish to enroll your child for the summer or 
fall, pick up an application from the Child Care Center 

now. Children must be 16 months old to enroll. Summer school age care is 
available. 

SENIORS: Don't forget to turn in your graduation news releases 
to the Communications Office by April 25. If you did 

not receive forms in the mail, secure them from the Communications office. 
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